The Black Loyalist Heritage Society
cordially invites you to attend
the dedication
of the stain glass windbows at
St. Paul’s Anglican Church
(98 old Birchtovwn Road)
and the wnveiling of the
Bunce Island Exhibit
at the Birchtown Commumnity Hall
(23 OI> Birchtown Road)
on Sunday, June 27th, 2010 at
two o’clock in the aftermoon.

Refreshments will be
provided at the
Birchtown Community Hall,
The Annual General Meeting
will commence at
three thirty in the afternoon.

RSVP by June 18th, 2010
(902) 875-1310
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